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Dear Mr Stott, 

Samela Husakovic <s.husakovic@unsw.edu.au> 
Tuesday, 9 January 2024 13:56 
cleanair@cleanairtas.com 
DVCR RECS Human Ethics 
RE: URGENT complaint - Human Ethics, Conduct and Integrity 
CONFIDENTIAL - Response letter to Mr Clive Stott_20240109_PVCR.pdf 

Please find attached a correspondence from the UNSW Pro Vice-Chancellor Research in response to your concerns 
raised regarding the BREATHE project (HC200477). 

Best regards, 
Samela 

Samela Husakovic 
Acting Director, Research Ethics & Compliance Support 
UNSW SYDNEY 2052 
T: 02 9065 8520 

UNSW is located on the unceded territory of the Bedegal (Kensington campus), Gadigal (City and Paddington 
Campuses) and Ngunnawal peoples (UNSW Canberra) who are the Traditional Owners of the lands where each 
campus of UNSW is situated. 
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From: cleanair@cleanairtas.com <cleanair@cleanairtas.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 11:15 AM 
To: Samela Husakovic <s.husakovic@unsw.edu.au> 
Subject: RE: URGENT complaint - Human Ethics, Conduct and Integrity 

You don't often get email from cleanair@cleanairtas.com. Learn why this is important 

Human Ethics 

Good morning, Samela. 

Time marches on. 
Surgical mask participants are further being exposed to wood smoke the longer the BREATHE study goes on. 
The fact that they were required to have the various lung diseases to qualify, and Prof Macintyre is,herself an 
asthmatic just makes things worse. 

Please advise. 

Thank you. 

Kind regards, 
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CONFIDENTIAL 

09 January 2024 

Mr Clive Stott 
cleanair@cleanairtas.com 

Dear Mr Stott, 

� 

e! 07 ± 
UNSW 

SYDNEY 

RE: Research Complaint -BREATHE Project (HC200477) - Kirby Institute 

I refer to your initial correspondence to the UNSW Research Ethics & Compliance Support 
unit dated 08 October 2023, and your subsequent correspondence with Professor MacIntyre. 
Your concerns raised regarding the aforementioned project have been considered by the 
UNSW Human Research Ethics Committee (HREC) Executive. 

I am confident that appropriate ethics approvals are in place for this research, and that 
potential impacts on participants were considered by the HREC during the approval process. 

Based on the available evidence and interim analysis of data, the HREC Executive have 
determined that no immediate corrective actions are required and that the project should 
proceed as planned. 

Please note, the UNSW HREC will continue to monitor the project through a variety of 
mechanisms, including the review of annual progress reports from researchers, to ensure 
the project continues to align with the values and principles outlined in the NHMRC National 
Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research (2023). 

Kind regards, 

• 

Professor Dane McCamey FRSN FAIP 

Pro Vice-Chancellor Research 

UNSW SYDNEY NSW 2052 AUSTRALIA 
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